
From: Carolyn Gisborne <cgisborn@cmhc-schl.gc.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2025 9:55 AM 
To: Patrick Ward <PWard@pittmeadows.ca> 
Cc: Dana Parr <dparr@pittmeadows.ca> 
Subject: City of Pitt Meadows: Update on HAF2 application 
 
 
Hi Patrick, 
 
I’m writing to follow up on your application to the second round of the Housing Accelerator Fund (HAF), 
and to inform you that the City of Pitt Meadows was not selected for funding. 
 
Local governments from across Canada have been enthusiastic in their response to HAF. We want to 
thank you for your strong interest in the program as demonstrated by your application to this second 
round of funding. Unfortunately, with more than 200 applications received for HAF2, we were not able to 
support all applications with the funding available. 
 
As a member of the Municipal Relations team, I remain your local contact for CMHC. If you have any 
questions about HAF or other CMHC programs, please feel free to reach out anytime. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Housing Accelerator Fund.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carolyn Gisborne (she/her/elle) 
Senior Specialist, Municipal Rela�ons 
Client Development and Government Rela�ons 
604.737.4148 | Victoria, BC 

Canada Mortgage and Housing Corpora�on 
Société canadienne d'hypothèques et de logement 
cmhc.ca | schl.ca 

 
Creating a new generation of housing and giving more people living in Canada a place to call home.  

Créer des logements novateurs et fournir un chez-soi à un plus grand nombre de personnes vivant au Canada. 

 

mailto:cgisborn@cmhc-schl.gc.ca
mailto:PWard@pittmeadows.ca
mailto:dparr@pittmeadows.ca
https://www.cmhc-schl.gc.ca/
https://www.cmhc-schl.gc.ca/fr/

	From: Carolyn Gisborne <cgisborn@cmhc-schl.gc.ca>  Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2025 9:55 AM To: Patrick Ward <PWard@pittmeadows.ca> Cc: Dana Parr <dparr@pittmeadows.ca> Subject: City of Pitt Meadows: Update on HAF2 application

